
Burger  night  benefits  South
Shore high schools
Tahoe Douglas Rotary Club is hosting its annual Burger Night
on May 1 from 3-8pm.

The dinner is at Red Hut Cafe in the Ski Run center in South
Lake Tahoe.

All  proceeds  from  the  evening  support  the  vocational
scholarship program at Whittell and South Tahoe high schools.

Tickets for the Burger Night are $10 each, which includes a
burger, home fries and soda. Tickets are available from any
Tahoe Douglas Rotarian. Presale tickets are preferred, but
there will be some available at the door.
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